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Each week we invite you to pray for one of our congregations. Currently 
the safer at home order has restricted travel to take pictures.  There are 
three congregations who have yet to be listed, we will lift them up as soon 
as possible.  So, we are lifting up again congregations that are previous 
Prayer Churches of the Week as we can all use a little extra prayer in 
these trying times.   
 
North Presbyterian Church is a part of Region 1 in John Knox Presbytery. 
North is a church of nearly 500 members which is nearing its 150th 
anniversary. Rev Scott Skogen has served as their Pastor for 19 years. 
Scott also finds time to work with the local High School golf team in La 
Crosse. The church has a wide variety of programs to serve all the 
generations within the church including a very strong youth program and 
they have participated in mission and ministry locally and globally. North 
has a beautiful facility that serves their members and community. Please 
lift these good folks in your prayers this week.  
 


